From: (CAB-TIMMERMANS)

To: @eurocommerce.eu"

Cc: BRAUN Helena (CAB-TIMMERMANS); @eurocommerce.eu"; @eurocommerce.eu"

Subject: RE: Ares(2018)1846288 EuroCommerce invitation to circular economy event

Date: mercredi 11 juillet 2018 11:07:54

Attachments: image001.jpg ATT00001.htm

EuroCommerce invitation to circular economy event.pdf

ATT00002.htm image001.png

On behalf of Ms Helena Braun, Member from the Cabinet of the First Vice-President of the European Commission, Mr Frans Timmermans:

Dear Ms

We would like to thank you very much for the kind invitation sent on behalf of Director-General Christian Verschueren to the First Vice-President of the EC, Mr Frans Timmermans to give a speech to the Circular Economy conference which will take place on 17 October 2018 in Brussels.

Mr Timmermans would have been very pleased to participate but with great regret inform you that he is unable to give a positive reply to your invitation due to already taken institutional commitments on that day in question.

Mr Timmermans apologies that we could not accommodate your invitation this time and he coveys his best wishes.

We wish every success to the event and believe that there will be future opportunities for Mr Timmermans to participate.

Thank you in advance for your understanding.

With best regards,

Administrative Assistant Cabinet of First Vice-President Frans Timmermans



**European Commission** 

<u>@eurocommerce.eu</u>>

Date: 5 April 2018 at 16:12:05 GMT+2

**To:** "<u>frans-timmermans-contact@ec.europa.eu</u>" < <u>frans-timmermans-</u>contact@ec.europa.eu>

Subject: EuroCommerce invitation to circular economy event

Dear First Vice-President,

Please find attached a keynote speaker invitation from Director-General Christian Verschueren to the EuroCommerce Circular Economy event taking place on 17 October 2018. The original letter will follow by post.

Best regards,

